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REVISED

The Florida Coastal Management Program (FCMP) announces the availability of federal funds for innovative coastal projects under its COASTAL PARTNERSHIP INITIATIVE (CPI) for fiscal year 2019-2020

New Date and Time

WEBINAR: In conjunction with the upcoming application grant cycle, FCMP staff has scheduled a webinar to provide technical assistance to potential grant applicants in understanding the application and 306A NOAA requirement processes for construction projects, invasive exotic plant removal and habitat restoration. The scheduled date, time and call conference line is listed below for your information. This webinar is open to the public and no registration fee is required. You may join the webinar by calling the number below and registering on the FCMP website. Please contact FCMP staff at (850)245-2184 with any questions regarding the webinar.

Webinar date, time and call in number:

Wednesday, October 3, 2018

Time 10:30 a.m. – 12:00 Noon
Dial: 1(888)670-3525 – Participant: # 5400665515 

The webinar address can be found on the FCMP grants website. For questions or to request a copy of Chapter 62S-4, F.A.C., or the CPI Application form, please contact Ms. Toni Clanton at the address above, or call (850)245-2184, or send an email to Toni.R.Clanton@dep.state.fl.us 
